
 

 

19 November 2020 REF: 20.S283 
 
 
Dear Senior School Parents and Caregivers 

 

As you are well aware, Emmaus is acting upon the latest Commonwealth and State government recommendations and 

the end of the year will be different for the Senior School.   

 

We have been very fortunate that the last day for the Year 11 cohort was such a positive one. Special thanks goes to 

Esther Amoy for her mammoth organisation and reorganisation of the day that happened in the nick of time. 

Unfortunately, our Australian Business Week program was not able to proceed for our Year 10 cohort. 

 

Final decisions regarding Speech Night celebrations, which is for Year 12 students, will be made Tuesday after the State 

Government’s edict regarding further restrictions. 

 

I hope this provides some clarity as we are forced to change from our usual program in the Senior School. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Andrea Grear 
Head of Senior School 
 


